
Please join us for the 2019 Wallace Kidd Memorial  
Diversity Award Reception. The purpose of this  
biennial award is to recognize outstanding diversity  
accomplishments of faculty, staff and students at  
K-State. Recipients have demonstrated a commitment 
to diversity on the University campus or in the  
community through mentoring, outreach initiatives and 
other activities which advance the institution’s goal of 
inclusion. 

Recipients:  
 

Dr. J. Ernie Minton 
Interim Dean of the College of Agriculture, 

& Interim KSRE Director 
(K-State Research and Extension) 

 

Dr. Zelia Z. Wiley 
Assistant Dean and Director, 

Diversity Programs 
 

Award Ceremony:  
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

Time: 6:00 pm  
Location: 137 Waters Hall  
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